
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 3400 CDA         19 May 2023 
         
          
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are writing to invite your child to an LGBT+ Youth Summit event in Manchester on Monday 
26th June. This is an important event that encourages young people be themselves, be confident, to 
share their opinions and ideas and to contribute to shaping the future of young people everywhere. 
 
The students will take part in different workshops and activities, and will also listen to some 
inspirational speakers. Lunch will also be provided taking place on the same day and all dietary 
requirements will be catered for. Please note that it is at the discretion of the school whether your 
child attends their trip of choice in line with the school Behaviour Policy. 
 
Time: Students will be required to meet staff at Burscough Bridge train station at 8.05am, 
ready for an 8.19am departure, and will arrive back at approximately 5.30pm. Therefore, 
students who use the school bus will either need to be collected from the station or will 
have to have parental permission to walk home. Students will be required to pay for their 
own transport costs which will be £15. 
 
Clothing: Students can wear their own appropriate clothes for the visit. Shorts (‘hotpants’ 
style) and tops that expose the stomach are not permitted.  
 
There are very limited places available for the trip, so it will be on a first come first served 
basis. To secure your child’s place, please make payment for transport through the 
school’s online payment system from Monday 22nd May 2023 with a deadline date of 
Thursday 25th May. Further details on the online payment system can be found on our 
website. Your payment will confirm your place on the trip.  
 
Expectations: As representatives of Burscough Priory Academy, students participating in all 
activities shall behave in a polite and considerate manner at all times in accordance with the 
Academy Behaviour Policy. The decisions and instructions of staff must be entirely 
respected and followed at all times, particularly when using public transport. 
 
Any changes in medical details or parental contact details must be communicated to the 
school prior to any external trip.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs C. Dawson 
 
 


